
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Rosalind Elson 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 10:32 AM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: FW: Extension of the 15th Sideroad 

To York Region Council: 

I wish my name to be included among those who have emailed their opposition to this 
extension.  

My contact data is: 

Ms. Rosalind Elson 
Manitou Drive 
King City 

My reasons for opposing the extension are at least 2: 

- The road would go through environmentally significant wetlands. These are not an 
endless, replaceable feature. Building through such lands on the "protected" Oak 
Ridges Moraine has to stop. 

- Our well - and Kingscross Estates is on wells, remember - will suffer as the proposed 
4-lane road north of us leads to drain off and subsequent contamination of the water 
table. Look into the option of putting Kingscross Estates onto municipal water and you 
will see that that would not be an easy or cheap answer to the degraded well water. The 
cost to York Region - and the Region must pay the bill - of putting the Kingscross 
residents onto muncipal water must be added to the costs of extending the 15th 
Sideroad. My water is wonderful right now. It comes, untouched, from deep in the Oak 
Ridges Moraine beneath us. That's priceless to me. 

Thank you, 

Rosalind Elson 


